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George:

Attached please find GL's comments on the air and ground water permits. Please call me at
either (505) 426-0177, (505)454-1503 home office numbers or my cell (505) 259-3004 if you
have questions.

I apologize for inconvience of not getting these to you sooner. We got hammered by a
spring snow storm this weekend that has paralyzed the area. We had over three inches of
moisture in the snow we received.

Thanks,

Denise
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In Note 3, there is a typo. The sentence should read "of Hobbs". The NMGWB typically

was an approximation of concentrations. Without this information the application may

be ruled "Administratively Incomplete".

5. Ground Water Conditions

Copies of drill logs should be provided and referenced. Under "Ground Water

Conditions", will information on the fault under NEF be provided?

6 a.i. Construction Materials

The section is blank. Options for construction material should be provided.

Approximations of liner thickness should be provided. The type of fences should be

better described.

Monitoring Plan

The Monitoring Plan should be a separate document.

6.b.i

Sulfate should be included as a constituent.

Closure Plan

The Closure Plan should have some discussion about the final disposal of the tails on the

UBC Pad. This is an issue and at a minimum the various options should be presented

with the caveat that other options are also being explored.
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